
 

  

 
 
 
August 13, 2024    

   Sent via email 
 
 
Kelley Cochran, Finance Director 
City of Redmond 
Sent via email to: kcochran@redmond.gov 
 
RE:  Petition to Form Community Facilities District Pursuant to RCW 36.145.020 
Certificate of Sufficiency 
 
Dear Kelley Cochran: 

King County examined the signatures contained on the petition 2016-1 to form a community 
facilities district in Redmond and confirmed that the petition has been validly executed by 
100% of all owners of the property located within the proposed district. It is therefore 
determined that the petition is sufficient under RCW 36.145.020.   

If you have questions, please feel free to contact Angela Kubota, Candidate and Jurisdiction 
Coordinator at 206-477-4201. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Julie Wise 
Director 
 
cc: Janice Case, Deputy Director 

Angela Kubota, Candidate and Jurisdiction Coordinator 
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